
 

Remember to Use 8th Street tomorrow! 

Strawberries & Ice Cream served outside!   

 May 26, 2017 

 

  

       

  

 

 

Happy Sabbath to you ALL! 

   

 

STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL  

 

We are doing our own Festival, by offering STRAWBERRIES & ICE CREAM at Elevenses after Second Service tomorrow!  It was such a 

hit 3 weeks ago, we're bringing it back while they have a competing festival down the street!  

 

 

***DON'T FORGET TO USE 8TH STREET INSTEAD OF 9TH TOMORROW!  

  

 



 

BRAZIL 

 

A quick update on the summer BRAZIL Mission Trip with Pastor Sara!   The list has come together this week at a solid 26, just enough for 

one boat load going down the Amazon and doing these great projects in the villages along the river--August 3-16.  The cost is $2100, with 

$650 what we pay ADRA for each person for the boat, food, and all the mission project supplies.  Most of the group are finding ways to fund 

their trip, but we have about ten who really could use their church's support.  

  

 

SO---BRAZIL OFFERING JUNE 3, BOTH SERVICES 

 

The Church has authorized this one offering to help these young people.  We don't want you to redirect your tithe and offerings--those are 

already sacred to God for that--but if God has blessed you, these young people would be blessed if you could bring a $20 to put into a 

second offering next week for these youth and young adults.  They are making meals, cleaning the church, cleaning houses, whatever they 

can do to fundraise for themselves.  But they have school, and the plane tickets lock in one week after graduations, so it is really a 

challenge.  If you can bring $20 for each person in your family, or whatever you can do, it would be FANTASTIC!  

 

 

FELLOWSHIP DINNER (POTLUCK) NEXT SABBATH, JUNE 3rd  

  

 

 

GGSDA GRADUATION 

 

We will keep up our annual tradition of honoring our own who graduate, from anywhere, any level, SABBATH, JUNE 10.  

 

If you have someone graduating, please let us know.  

We have started a list, but we don't want to miss anybody!  

We will have each one march in, and give them a model they can wear during their graduation!  

 

We have people graduating from virtually everywhere in Orange, San Bernardino, San Diego, Riverside, Los Angeles Counties, plus La 

Sierra and Loma Linda University. 

 

Email: Pr Dan, Pr Sara-May or Pr Tony with graduate information.  
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9:25am SERVICE [Fellowship Hall] 

 

Pastor Tony will finishing up the last of the Songs: A Series over Psalms this Sabbath with a teaching entitled "All 

Things New" and a special song by some of your pastors to introduce Psalms 111.  

 

 

 

11:30am SERVICE [Sanctuary]  

Pastor Sara is speaking tomorrow, on the All or Nothing Series--and is also preaching on, "ALL THINGS NEW!"  But 

from Revelation 21:5!  What are the odds of that?! 

 

 

 

Worship in Word | May 20, 2017 | Pr Dan Smith  

 

  

 

  

 



  

 

 

MEMORIAL DAY 

 

There will be a special honor for all who have been in the military, anywhere, any country, any time--plus a Memorial moment for all those 

who have lost someone this year.  

 

 

 

Have a great weekend!   

 Congratulations to our Pathfinders for placing 1st at the Fair Day last 

Sunday.  

 Congratulations to our Pathfinders that were invested last Sabbath!  

 Congratulations to our Adventurers that were invested last Sabbath!  

 We will open up Accounts for the Carpet and Kitchen renovation upstairs 

shortly.  

 

Have a great weekend, come get some strawberries and ice cream with us 

tomorrow! 

 

God Bless!  

 

Pastor Dan  
 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 

 


